
We are aware that you may have concerns regarding the continuing outbreak of the 
Coronavirus. 

TCA Electrical is actively taking the following steps to minimise the impact of the 
Coronavirus. We are committed to your health and safety by providing the same level of 
customer service, but now with extra care.

We will be:

› Washing hands pre and post jobs.

› Wear gloves when working in with real estate or strata, coming into contact with 
tenants, owners and consumers.

› Clean up surfaces with disinfectant where we have worked.

› Eliminating our usual warm greetings with zero touch.

Your responsibility:

› Should any of you have travelled overseas in the last month, been in contact with 
people potentially infected or isolating yourself or others, please let us know so we 
can take extra precaution when entering your home.

› If anyone is sick or showing signs of a cough/fever you need to let us know.

› If you have been in contact or near anyone who has been infected at your 
workplace or anywhere, you need to let us know.

We need email confirmation from you, with your answers on the above items, before we 
can attend your property. Thank you for your cooperation.

Expect to receive the same professional quality of service from TCA Electrical.


